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Dear Mayor Mike Hurley,

Short term rentals in my shared area and suite were essential for me keeping my home and
paying my mortgage, property taxes and expenses.

Please do not infringe further on my property rights and ability to protect my home snd feed
my family.

Unless the Government will pay my bills, then they should not impose regulations that impact
my ability to pay them.

I've provided safe and secure shelter for people around the world offering win/win solutions
and making new friends.

In addition to hosting STR this builds peace!
Think bigger.

Regards,
Jennifer Hunt





